December 3rd, 1947.

Dear Prof. Gamow.

This department is organiging a small
scale conference in June or July 1948, My collegues and
myself would be wvery honoured if you could take part in :
this conference, We hope that Dr. E. Teller, Dr. A. Proca ,
Dr, Guido Beck and some others will be present, Our limit-
ed economic possibilities permit us to offer only a small °
compensation of the order of Cr$l0,000,00 (about U.S.$500,00)
in order to facilitate the permamence of foreign scientists
during the conference here,

With best regards

Yours oSincerely

Gleb Wataghin



